
 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF WHITEHALL 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Whitehall City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 27, 2024 during a 
regularly scheduled council meeting commencing at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall, 405 E. Colby Street, 
Whitehall, Ml, 49461. The Council will receive public comment regarding a proposed Commercial 
Rehabilitation District on Colby Street, in general from Livingston to Peterson. Persons unable to 
attend the hearing may submit written comments to the City Clerk at the above address by 4:00 
p.m. the date of the hearing. 

 

Brenda Bourdon, City Clerk 

Publish: August 25, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


